
Boston University College of Enginee ring 
Department of El ectrical and Computer Engineering 

8 Saint Mary's Street 

Boston, Massachusetts 02215 

T 617-353-2811 F 617-353-7337 

23 November 2011 

William Brinkman 
Director, 
Office of Science 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave. S.W. 
Washington, DC 20585 

Dear Dr. Brinkman, 

With this letter the Advanced Scientific Computing Advisory Conunittee (ASCAC) is conveying 
the 2011 final report of our Computational Science Graduate Fellowship Review subcommittee. 

The report, [in attached file ASCAC_CSGF _Report_2011_Final], was prepared by an ASCAC 
Subcommittee of eight distinguished scientists led by Dr. Thomas Manteuffel. After reviewing 
this report, the ASCAC submits it to you with unanimous endorsement. 

On behalf of the ASCAC, sincerest thanks to Thomas Manteuffel, Marsha Berger, Dona 
Crawford, Bruce Hendrickson, Jeffrey Bittinger, Steven Parker, Vivek Sarkar, and William Tang 
for this comprehensive and very useful assessment. 

Best wishes, 

Roscoe C. Giles 
Chair, ASCAC 

CC: 
Christine Chalk 
Daniel Hitchcock 




